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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Parish Response 3/2024/0170 Brentwood Pendleton Road Wiswell.

 
 
 

From: clerk@wiswellpc.org.uk <clerk@wiswellpc.org.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 6:14 PM 
To: Jane Tucker <Jane.Tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: 3/2024/0170 Brentwood Pendleton Road Wiswell. 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Hi Jane, 
 
Wiswell PC response: Application Brentwood, Pendleton Road Wiswell 
The Parish Council wish to record that they are not in favour of the proposed small scale residential 
development outlined in the most recent planning submission. 
Objections cited to the initial application still hold true (building on land currently used for agricultural 
purposes which has no previous building history other than a small wooden shed). 
In addition, we notice that the most recent application suggests that the location is part of the extended 
domestic curtilage of the existing bungalow. We have no evidence to support this claim. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 


